Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Alternative Provision for Pupils 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested. 
You asked for:
Please can you provide me with the following data you are obligated to collect regarding the status of all Alternative Provision (both AP institutions and Pupil Referral Unit) pupils who left secondary school in the 2012/13 academic year.
a) Please provide a breakdown of the number who by 2015/16 are
i) in work
ii) in further education
iii) NEETs
Answer: 

	NEET
	3

	Work without training
	2

	Apprenticeship
	1

	Further education
	1

	FTE – Custodial 
	1


b) Please provide the total number of pupils who left secondary school in the 2012/13 academic year who have subsequently at some point attended:
iv) a prison
v) a young offender institution.
If a pupil has attended both, please only list them for the first of the two institutions they attended so as not to duplicate the individual number who have attended a prison or YOI. Obviously in practice this means listing them as attending a YOI only.

We do not record this information as separate categories.  Therefore this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.

We would report the information as “custody”.  

30 had a destination of either Custody - age 18 and above (prison), or 

FTE - Custodial Institution (juvenile offender) age 16/17 (Young Offender Institution).  
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

